
 
Public Works and Building Department Report 

Council Meeting, October 13, 2011  
 
 
 
SIR FRANCIS DRAKE LAGUNITAS INTERSECTION PROJECT 
Coastland’s preliminary design was reviewed in separate staff and MAGC meetings. We 
will schedule public outreach meetings in the next couple of weeks to take the project to 
the next phase. 
 
BOLINAS AVENUE TRAFFIC CALMING AND DRAINAGE 
We have scheduled separate meetings with Town of San Anselmo staff  and an evening 
public meeting  with our consultant Matt Smeltzer on Tuesday the 18th . 

  
 
LAUREL GROVE CREEK BANK SLIDE REPAIR AND CULVERT 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
This project was completed. 
 
CORTE MADERA CREEK BANK STABILIZATION PROJECT 
This project is substantially completed. 
 
CORTE MADERA CREEK BIKE PATH REPAVING 
This project is substantially completed. 
 
POST OFFICE PARKING LOT REHABILITATION 
Need clarification to potentially coordinate with some landscape work. 
 
ROSS SCHOOL / COMMON 
Refer to separate progress report / encroachment permit extension. 
 
 
SYLVAN LANE LAGUNITAS  INTERSECTION 
See Parisi & Associates’ report. 
 
 
 
 



BUILDING PERMITS, RESALE INSPECTIONS AND BUSINESS LICENSES 
In the month of September we issued 17 building permits with an actual valuation of  
$6,700522 and 6 plan-check permits with a future valuation of $1,452,000.  We 
scheduled three new resale inspections and processed 4.  We collected $1,200 in business 
license fees.   
 
BUILDING DEPARTMENT INCOME FOR SEPTEMBER 2011: Copy attached. 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
            


